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From: Christopher Roberts (crobertsO2@charter.net) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don

Subject: [External] Comment on R2018-20, Amendments to 35 Ill. Adm. Code 225.233
Date: Sunday, February 10, 2019 8:15:46 AM

Dear IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

I have a slightly different reason for requesting that you deny the Dynegy Corporation any regulatory changes
regardless of their environmental or health impact. That reason simply is: They asked for this.

Dynegy acquired generation assets from Ameren Illinois either knowing full well the regulatory climate they were
expected to perform in and the future direction such a climate was headed (both in-state and nationally) or, through a
lack of due diligence during their acquisition, failed to account for this aspect of their future responsibilities. It
should not become the responsibility of your Board or any other Agency of the State of Illinois to offset this
negligence or shortsightedness for their benefit while it is to the determent of even one other person or business
entity.

For this specific reason, the Illinois Pollution Control Board should reject the regulatory changes proposed by
R2018-20.

Thank you for your time and attention.

Sincerely,

Christopher Roberts
427 S 47th ST
Belleville, IL 62226
crobertsO2@charter.net
(618) 257-8562

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
Please contact Dave Simon at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500 for more information.
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